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dear Sirs and Madams,
I am completely overwhelmed that any human being would try to introduce a bill through
 our parliament that would mean the annihilation of unborn children at every stage of
 childbirth.
As a concerned parent I totally disagree with any bill that would be put forward to the
 government that has been elected, supposedly to represent the people, to even consider
 such a heinous act,
Thank you for common sense in this matter,
Dawn Peel
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